
 
 

2826.043 
Via IBFS 
 
Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re: University of Northwestern – St. Paul 
  FRN: 0006-0056-72 
 

Surrender of E020301 Earth Station License 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
 University of Northwestern – St. Paul, through counsel, hereby requests to surrender the 
license for earth station E020301 as authorized in SES-LIC-20130705-00571 and currently 
expiring on October 23, 2028.   UNSWP no longer needs the license.  

 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 
        Sincerely, 

         
 
        Elise M. Stubbe 
EMS:faz 
Encl.  
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